
Announcement: Updated Working Hours 

Dear Team, 

We would like to inform you that due to our recent relocation to a new time zone, our working 

hours will be updated effective immediately. The new working hours are as follows: 

• Monday to Friday: 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM (New Time Zone) 

Please adjust your schedules accordingly and feel free to reach out to your manager if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 


